From: Isis Charest

To: City Council; Keith Scully
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Dec 5, Council Meeting Surplus Property on 145 at 3rd Ave NE.
Date: Monday, December 5, 2022 3:35:12 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Council Members and Mayor Skully
Two question screams at me as I read the "rules" for making a green space in this future heat island..

1. How can the City of Shoreline declare a Climate Crisis and still have so many questions
about including a "Green Cooling Space?'

2. Has a Tree Canopy painting been done of this future "heat Island" housing area so those
people making decisions this important can have a more honest picture of the finished product
before making decisions they may be sorry for?

Thank you for listening,

Isis Charest

On Nov. 21, the City staff presented the surplus property available on N 145%™ at 379 Ave NE, just
west of -5 south exit. Staff recommended this property be listed for sale. A Councilmember asked if
this parcel could be used as a pocket park. It was mentioned at this meeting there are a few
additional surplus properties along N 145™ at Corliss. The discussion continues this evening, item

8(a).
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